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NEW CITY MANAGER FOR SAN FERNANDO 

San Fernando, CA – At their February 19, 2019 
regular meeting, the San Fernando City Council 
appointed Interim City Manager Nick Kimball to 
be the next City Manager for the City of San 
Fernando.  
 
Mr. Kimball has worked in various aspects of 
municipal government for more than 15 years, 
including risk management, redevelopment and 
tax increment financing, procurement, 
accounting, budget development, and city 
management. He has served as the Director of 
Finance since July 2014 and also as the Interim 
City Manager from January 2017 through 
September 2017. 
 
Nick received his Bachelor of Arts degree in Economics from Moravian College in 
Bethlehem, PA and Master of Public Policy Degree from the University of 
Southern California, in Los Angeles. In addition to San Fernando, Nick has worked 
for the cities of Culver City and West Hollywood. 
 

“I’m honored to have been selected by the City Council and to serve San 
Fernando, a great community with an excellent, knowledgeable staff. My 
goal is to ensure the daily business of the City continues to run smoothly 
while implementing the City Council’s policy initiatives,” said Mr. Kimball. 

 
Nick assumed his new position on February 20, 2019. 
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